
AUTHOR VISIT SEPTEMBER 18-20  
 
Next week the Primary Library is very excited to host UK children’s author ​David Bedford​. He 
has written over 80 books for young and school-aged children, including picture and chapter 
books and is a motivator and promoter of children’s reading and writing. 
All classes will come to the Library to have some time with David, who will read stories, talk 
about life as an author, his inspirations and writing experiences. 
 
We have a selection of picture and chapter books available for purchase, which David is happy 
to sign. See details of titles and prices below. Children should bring their money in a named 
envelope to the Library. 
 
Regular library lessons will not take place on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday, so your child 
will not exchange their books next week,on those days. 
 

 


